

Meeting notes

[Create meeting note](#)

Dial-in Details

All meeting notes

| Title | Creator | Modified |
|--|---------------------------------|--------------|
| 2019-12-17 Meeting notes | Mike Bennett | Dec 19, 2019 |
| 2019-10-22 Meeting notes | Mike Bennett | Oct 22, 2019 |
| 2019-10-15 Meeting notes | Mike Bennett | Oct 16, 2019 |
| 2019-06-11 Meeting notes | Mike Bennett | Jun 11, 2019 |
| 2019-06-04 Meeting notes | Mike Bennett | Jun 11, 2019 |
| 2019-05-28 Meeting notes | Mike Bennett | May 28, 2019 |
| 2019-05-07 Meeting notes | Mike Bennett | May 14, 2019 |
| 2019-04-30 Meeting notes | Mike Bennett | Apr 30, 2019 |
| 2019-04-23 Meeting notes | Mike Bennett | Apr 23, 2019 |
| 2019-04-16 Meeting notes | Mike Bennett | Apr 23, 2019 |
| 2018-04-10 Meeting notes | Dennis Wisnosky | Apr 15, 2019 |
| 2019-01-08 Meeting notes | Dennis Wisnosky | Apr 15, 2019 |
| 2019-04-09 Meeting notes | Mike Bennett | Apr 15, 2019 |
| 2019-04-02 Meeting notes | Mike Bennett | Apr 03, 2019 |
| 2019-03-26 Meeting notes | Mike Bennett | Apr 02, 2019 |
| 2019-03-12 Meeting notes | Mike Bennett | Mar 12, 2019 |
| 2019-02-26 Meeting notes | Mike Bennett | Feb 26, 2019 |
| 2016-03-29 Meeting notes | Mike Bennett | Feb 26, 2019 |
| 2016-10-11 Meeting notes | Dennis Wisnosky | Feb 26, 2019 |
| 2017-07-25 Meeting notes | Dennis Wisnosky | Feb 26, 2019 |

[Find more results](#)

Incomplete tasks from meetings

| Description | Due date | Assignee | Task appears on |
|---|----------|------------------------------------|--|
| <input type="checkbox"/> Jefferson Braswell JB to send in the RDF and TTL stuff on GLIEF Ontology | | Jefferson Braswell | 2019-10-15 Meeting notes |

| | | | |
|--------------------------|--|------------------------------|--|
| <input type="checkbox"/> | Mike Bennett Eliminate Address Jiras that are now moot | Mike Bennett | 2019-10-15 Meeting notes |
| <input type="checkbox"/> | Mike Bennett Go through existing Release content for any failures to position content at the appropriate levels of abstraction | Mike Bennett | 2019-05-28 Meeting notes |
| <input type="checkbox"/> | Mike Bennett Come up with a suitable Business Scenario template based on the OE Use Case template but geared towards business scenario information and semantics requirements. | Mike Bennett | 2019-05-28 Meeting notes |
| <input type="checkbox"/> | Mike Bennett Add examples to the FIBO Domain wiki FCT landing page | Mike Bennett | 2019-04-30 Meeting notes |
| <input type="checkbox"/> | Mike Bennett Replace the Roadmap spreadsheet with wiki stuff | Mike Bennett | 2019-04-30 Meeting notes |
| <input type="checkbox"/> | Mike Bennett Dig out origins of FND-244 and bring to next week's FCT with diagrams, so we can establish original issue and close it out | Mike Bennett | 2019-04-30 Meeting notes |
| <input type="checkbox"/> | Mike Bennett move the 'Conceptual' explanatory material from the FND FCT landing page to a sub page, with a link; extend and expand with examples. | Mike Bennett | 2019-04-30 Meeting notes |
| <input type="checkbox"/> | Mike Bennett MB to review old ontologies and create an Excel spreadsheet reflecting his "opinion" about the level of business review for ontologies that aren't currently used in Release or Development | Mike Bennett | 2019-04-02 Meeting notes |
| <input type="checkbox"/> | Mike Bennett MB to map from elements in Ext that have already been replaced at the class and property level | Mike Bennett | 2019-04-02 Meeting notes |